SEPTEMBER ﬁ

MUSIC NOTES
WELCOME BACK!

| hope you had an amazing summer! My name is
Mrs. Yamaguchi and this is my fourth year here
asS the Elementary Music Teacher at CSA. For
the 2025-2026 school year, we are planning on
having two concert cycles, one in the winter and
one in the spring. Detailed information will be
sent home in your student’'s Tuesday Folders a
few weeKs prior to the concerts.

During the month of September, students will be
learning and reviewing music class specific
procedures and expectations. They will be
participating in group activities as a way to build
relationships with one another, and create a
safe and comfortable learning environment.

If you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to reach out to me at:
Kyamaguchi@csaschool.org

Classroom Donations
e Electronic Keyboard/Piano
o If you or someone you Know has one that
iS no longer being used, we would love to
give it a home in our CSA Music Room!
e Hand Sanitizer
e Disinfecting Wipes
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